
SECURITY 
 
As an investment business, we expect to find fraudulent schemes on social media and 
email from people pretending to represent Saichild Financial Holdings Limited (or other 
businesses in our group). We have robust processes and measures in place to manage 
activities like this and do everything we can to protect our customers and clients. 
 
If you get a social or email message and you’re unsure if it is from us, you can send it 
to our mailbox, and we’ll look into it for you. If you have any concerns, you can email 
info@saichild.com 


